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Students at Stout Middle School Choir have been chosen to give a 

'Grand Slam' performance and open the pre-game by singing the 

National Anthem for the Detroit Tigers on Tuesday, April 16, 

2016. 

Before the Tigers square off with the Oakland A's, the Stout Choir 

will kick things off with their performance of "The Star Spangled 

Banner" at Comerica Park Tuesday, April 26. 

After submitting a video tape of the choir to the organization, Stout 

heard back from the Tigers to perform in front of thousands of fans. 

Way to go Falcons, and humongous thanks to MR. Walters! 

 

 

Stout middle School Teachers managed a very tight win against the students in their annual basketball game for 

2016. The final score was 42 – 39. Both teams fought for every ball but the teachers led by the relentless Ms. 

Yvonne Jenks held on to remain victorious. Well, there is always next year! Watch Mr. Oke in this video clip. He 

still has it! 

..\Videos\2015-2016\BasketballGame_0232.mp4 

The next Student Council Meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 6 from 3-5 pm. Please 

bring a snack and help us prepare for our last fundraiser of the year! 

Thanks - Mrs. Schulkey & Mrs. Woolley. 

Sometimes, teachers ask students not to do certain things (like stomping their feet in the stands) because they want 

the students to be safe. Some students do not get it and think that teachers do not want them to have fun. Please 

watch this video and think again! ..\Videos\2015-2016\StandCollapse_0278.mp4 

../Videos/2015-2016/BasketballGame_0232.mp4
../Videos/2015-2016/StandCollapse_0278.mp4


 

 1 

The first day of tryouts for the 7
th
 and 8

th
 grades 2016 Stout Track 

Season will take be on MONDAY, APRIL 11! 

 1. Students must have a minimum of 2.0 on marking period 4 

report card and maintain that GPA (or above).  

 2. Students with poor school behavior (bus, hallway, class, 

cafeteria, etc.) will not be permitted to join. 

 3. Students must have a sport physical completed before they can 

participate (before the first practice on 4/11). 

ATTENTION POTENTIAL (6th grade) TEAM MANAGERS: See Coach Rancilio or Coach Hool about the 

possibility of becoming a track manager.  For any questions, please contact Coach Hool 

at hoolc@dearbornschools.org or Coach Rancilio at rancilm@dearbornschools.org. 

Spring is around the corner, which can mean only one thing:  Tigers' baseball.  Stout is 

going to Comerica Park on Wednesday, May 25.  We will be leaving school at 

around 12:00 and will return by 5:15.  The trip is open to all grades, but there are only 

37 spots available for each grade.  To be able to go: 

  You must have a 2.0 GPA; 

  You must not have been suspended in the second semester.   

Once we start collecting, students who fill up the spots first will get to go (first to pay first to go).  There will be no 

track meet on this date and the track coaches have graciously agreed to excuse students from practice.  The cost of 

the trip is $30.  Mr. Haddad. 

The annual 7th and 8th grade Cedar Point trip is scheduled for June 2.  To 

be able to go, you must: 

 1) Have a 2.0 grade point average; 

 2) Have No E’s on your 5th marking period report card;  

 3) Have No suspension from school for any reason, until the trip date; 

 4) Not have 24 or more combined tardies from February 1
st
 until the trip date. 

Make sure you are working hard and making it to class on time. Mr. Haddad 
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